
A private visit to the Ryedale Folk Museum at Hutton-le-Hole – 3rd July 

2014 

 

 

It was a pity that only a 

few people supported this 

event.  As this was a private visit, there 

were no other visitors in the museum, so 

we enjoyed being able to wander round 

all the different buildings in the museum 

in peace and quiet in lovely evening 

sunshine. 

 Inside the cottage … 

The wild flower meadow – the cornfield flowers project    Future exhibits ? 


